
Speedway  –  Rory  jetting  in
for Burns dinner

Rory  Schlein,  coming  north  to  celebrate
Burns Night with Edinburgh Monarchs

Rory Schlein is the headline attraction at The Monarchs 100
Fundraisers third annual Burns Supper on Saturday, 12 January
at the Danderhall Miners Club.

The  Aussie-born,  Scottish  Open  champion,  who  started  his
British  career  with  Edinburgh  Monarchs,  will  parade  the
haggis. He will also have a question and answer session with
Scott Wilson.

Tickets  are  £30  and  include  a  welcome  dram,  three-course
dinner and entertainment including a disco and all proceeds go
to the club.

Tickets available from Derek Wilkinson who will be at next
Friday’s Video Night at The Music Box at Edinburgh College in
Sighthill.

You can also email Scott on burns@scottwilsonmedia.co.uk with
your address and the tickets will be posted out.
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If there is demand there will be a bus to take people to and
from the event.


